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Located just north of the Golden Gate Bridge, on the south-eastern tip of Marin

County. Sausalito was incorporated in 1893, and named by 18th century Spanish

explorers for the “little willow” trees (Saucelito) which were found, in abundance, on

the banks of  its streams. Sausalito covers a mere two and one half  miles; a small

town of only 7,500 residents boasting spectacular waterfront views.

 Granada Sausalito Tour & Marin Headlands

Friday, July 11th from 1:00 - 4:45

View while Enjoying  /  Refreshments - Photos

Independence Day
Commonly known as the Fourth of July,

is a federal holiday in the United States

commemorating the adoption of the

Declaration of Independence on July 4,

1776, declaring independence from the

Kingdom of Great Britain. Independence

Day is commonly associated with fire-

works, parades, barbecues, the Granada

picnic,  family reunions, ceremonies, and

various other public and private events

celebrating the history, government, and

traditions of the United States. Indepen-

dence Day is the national day of the

United States.

Sausalito Here We Come.



A Granada
Welcome to
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Michael Doyle

4th of July Picnic in the

Granada this year  will

include: BBQ ribs, fried

chicken, hot dogs,  potato

salad, cole slaw, apple pie -

then we’ll watch KRON-TV

for the fireworks over the

bay.  The wide screen TV

makes viewing the

fireworks celebration very

real.  On the second

Thursday of every month,

we have the San Francisco

Public Library on Wheels

parked outside the

Granada’s front door for

one hour at 10:00 am.  Get

a library card, select from a

great numbers of books,

special order almost

anything that will be

delivered to your door the

next visit;  I use it every

month, the people are very

helpful so pay them a visit.

Reminder, please continue

to conserve water and

electricity and recycle like

all good Californians.  It’s

really about being polite to

your fellow residents and

your dining companions;

you can do it in your room

or in the lounge but

please, we just don’t want

cell phones in the dining

room.   All the tourist come

to San Francisco to have a

little of that which you

have daily... think about it.

Remember my door is

always open.  Thanks.

Tony Davidauskis, manager

July Birthdays

RESIDENTS

5 Cynthia Vance

6 Kathleen Sharhan

13 Marilyn Gratrix

14 Frances Williams

14 Michael Griffin

15 Calvin Hoss

16 Gary L. Johnson

18 Brian Yep

23 Steven Herman

25 Vicky Jin

28 Leslie Coyne

31 James Mills

31 Jim Dorenknott

EMPLOYEES

2 Geoffrey Walker

14 Richard Magpoc

20 Maria M. Segovia

24 Cristina Ozozco

26 Amira Ponte

SF Paratransit
SF Paratransit, a service of the San

Francisco Municipal Transportation

Agency (SFMTA).  The mission of SF

Paratransit is to provide van and taxi

services to people with disabilities, unable

to independently use public transit due to

a disability or disabling health condition. SF Paratransit performs

nearly 800,000 passenger trips annually.  Nearly two-thirds of all

trips are provided by van operated services.  The remaining third

of the trips are provided by taxicabs.  You are eligible to use

paratransit services if you are unable to independently board, ride,

or disembark from an accessible Muni bus, train, streetcar or

BART train some or all of the time. If you feel you are unable to

independently use Muni or BART some or all of the time due to a

disability, you may request an application for ADA Paratransit

service.

Phone the San Francisco Paratransit program at 351-7050.

Your properly completed application will be processed within 21

days. If requested, you must make yourself available for a

second-level assessment, and your medical professional must

return the medical verification form within seven days of receipt.

Arf! Arf! Sounds like a

Small Dog
Remember, "How Much is

that Doggie in the Window?"

The SPCA, brings "that

doggie" to the Granada, every week in the

morning.  Yeah "the one with the waggley tail,"

they all have that, it's what makes them so

much fun.  The people that come to the

Granada are all volunteers "in love" with what

they do and it shows.  Dashhounds, Begals,

Collies, Burmese Sheepdogs and you just never

know what. Thank You for being a part of the

Granada on Saturdays and Sundays.

The name ofThe name ofThe name ofThe name ofThe name of

GranadaGranadaGranadaGranadaGranada
does not mean pomegran-
ate, even though it is
homonymous with the
Spanish word for that
oriental fruit.  It is thought
to come from an ancient,
but unknown word for

fortressfortressfortressfortressfortress, which the
Romans Latinized as GarnatumGarnatumGarnatumGarnatumGarnatum.
The Arabs pronounced it GarnataGarnataGarnataGarnataGarnata
and it entered  Castilian Spainish as

GranadaGranadaGranadaGranadaGranada.


